

Brisbane CBD BUG <bri>brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Wilston Outlook Bikeway

Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com

7 July 2018 at 20:56

To: central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au
Cc: mcconnel@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Cr Vicki Howard

The CBD BUG would like to enquire why works to the Wilson Outlook Reserve do not include the bikeway. Currently the bike path has a safety issues at the bend with a dangerous outward camber which can result an individual in having an accident if the individual is unaware of this irregular arrangement at the bend. There is also light post placed close on the inner side of the bend, due to the very nature of bicycle riding this could result in a head injury to a person on a bicycle.

As both issues relate to the safe use of the path to the general public, the CBD BUG would like to enquire why the planned works to the park do not include rectifications works to the bend with a much safer inward camber and the existing light post to relocated the outer side of the path.

For reference we have attached the below images.

Donald Campbell Co-convenor Brisbane CBD BUG 0402 609 723

www.cbdbug.org.au www.facebook.com/cbdbug https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Qld 4001

https://www.google.com.au/maps/@-27.4639448,153.0395422,3a,75y,313.91h,74.05t/data=! 3m6!1e1!3m4!1sQleVtgMfPHX9I0N ABLyDg!2e0!7i13312!8i6656



